‘ WEINBERG &*JOSEPHSON ‘
Certified Pudblic Accountants.

September 7, 1952.

pr.Louis L.Horech,President,
Roerich Museum

510 Riverside Drive.
New-York City. NY

Dear Sir:
We hereby state that in all the time thal we have audited the

records of the Roerich Museum, we never found anything to indicate that
a salary had been paid to you cor Professor Roerich.
Furthermore, the records show that during the period from
April 8,1932 to August 31,1932 an amount of $7,462.85 was advanced by
you for the benefit of the Museum and its various departments,
Yours very truly,
WEINBERG & JOSEPHSON

By: PHILIP JOSEFHSON .




